DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN BIOLOGY

2l1st March, 197&.

Dr R.A. Cross,

Scientific Officer-in-Charge,
Clinical Immunology Division,
Rocyal Perth Hospital,

Box X 2213, G.P.O.,

PERTH. W.A. 6001.

Dear Bob,

I have sent a cable to Dr Bhatia in Bombay:
asking for some more In(a+) control cells on about the
10th April and some more anti-In(a). We will forward it
to you immediately it arrives.

The results for the outstanding WA material is
on its way to you under separate cover.

We will look forward to receiving the Beagle Bay
material - a very interesting area.

Regards,

R. L. KIRK.




